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         Agenda IV.A.8. 
         February 20, 2020 
 
To:      Members, Board of Education 
    Superintendent Battle 
        
From:    Lisa K. Rider, Executive Director of Business Services 
 
Date:     February 10, 2020 
 
Re: Award the bid for the 2020 Parking Lot Rehabilitation Project at Harriet Bishop 

Elementary. 
 

RECOMMENDATION: That the Board of Education award the base bid for 
$233,243.82 to Bituminous Roadways Inc. for the 2020 Parking Lot 
Rehabilitation project at Harriet Bishop Elementary school. 

 

On Tuesday, February 4, 2020, a bid proposal was received from Bituminous 

Roadways Inc. with a base bid for $233,243.82 for the parking lot Rehabilitation 

Project at Harriet Bishop Elementary School. 

 

The proposal was submitted through Gordian serving as the contract administrator 

utilizing the Sourcewell contract.  Sourcewell's analysts streamline the procurement 

process by developing RFP (Request for Proposals) and IFB (Invitation For Bids) 

for national, competitive solicitations that meet or exceed local requirements. 

Gordian has been awarded, through competitive bid, a contract to administer the 

construction program for Sourcewell. 

 

Bituminous Roadways Inc. has a contract with Sourcewell Cooperative Purchasing.  

Sourcewell is a cooperative purchasing agency. Cooperative purchasing is 

“Procurement conducted by, or on behalf of, one or more Public Procurement Units” 

as defined by the American Bar Association Model Procurement Code for State and 

Local Governments. 

 

This project is an LTFM (Long Term Facilities Maintenance) project for which the 

budget was already approved by the School Board, the proposed bid is within the 

budgeted amount for this project. 

 

Sourcewell supporting documents are available as requested.  


